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Parish Council News 

Parish Council meetings are held on the second 
Wednesday of every other month (dates are on the 
notice board and the website).   

You are very welcome to attend and are able to speak 
during the Open Forum session of every meeting 

All Councillors can be contacted via the Parish Clerk, 
Heidi Frary, hefrary@gmail.com or their details are 
available on the website if you wish to contact them 
directly.  

The Chair of the Parish Council is also the Editor of 
Scoulton News. 

 

 

There are 
currently two 
vacancies for 
Parish 
Councillors.  If 
you are 
interested in 

finding out more, please contact the Clerk, any 
Councillor or come along to a meeting.  



Village News 
There is a ‘Fish & Chips Quiz Night’ at the Village Hall on 
Saturday 14th October, Doors open at 7pm, quiz starts at 
7.30pm.  Tickets are £9.50 per person.  To reserve a table 
(up to 6 people per table) please call Alan Gill on 01953 
851091. 
 
Scoulton Village History Day on 7th October from 10am till 
4pm at The Village Hall and the Church.  This is an 
opportunity to see old photographs and documents of the 
village and chat with members of the community old and 
new.  Share memories, view census and birth, marriage and 
death records and find out more about the people and 
history of Scoulton.  Entry is free and tea and cakes will 
available at a small charge. 
 
Julia and Tony Grover would like to thank all those who 
sponsored them on The Norfolk Churches Trust Bike and 
Walk event on September 7th. They visited a total of 30 
churches and raised almost £200. 
 
To book the village hall please call the bookings clerk, Kevin 
Stevens, on 07801 073626 or email 
scoultonvillagehall@gmail.com.    
Follow us on facebook @ScoultonVillageHall 
 
The mobile library calls at Scoulton Village Hall at  
10.20 – 10.40 on the following dates:  
10 October, 7th November, 5 December 2023 
2 January, 30 January, 27 February, 26 March, 23 April, 21 
May, 18 June and 17 July 2024.   
For details please visit www.libraries.norfolk.gov.uk or call 
01603 222303 


